

Name:

Class: S9

Tel: 034 200 9294

Ngày GV giao bài: Thứ ngày/.....

Ngày HS nộp bài: Thứ ngày/.....



Vocabulary & Grammar:

Reading:

Listening:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 9

FINAL TEST

I. Choose the word that have the CLOSET similar meaning with the bold word.

0. The **historical researcher** discovered ancient artifacts in the ruins of an ancient city.

- (A) *archeologist* B. *historian* C. *biologist* D. *geologist*

1. The scientist's **ground-breaking** research on renewable energy is revolutionizing the way we think about sustainability.

- A. outdated B. average C. revolutionary D. ordinary

2. The research on the **human genome** has opened new doors in understanding genetic diseases and their treatments.

- A. human mind B. human genetic material C. human body D. human psychology

3. The system adjusts the temperature **automatically** to ensure optimal conditions for the plants.

- A. robotically B. habitually C. manually D. repeatedly

4. The **civilisation** of Ancient Greece is known for its advancements in philosophy, science, and democracy.

- A. society B. world C. daily life D. street

5. Many illnesses in these temporary refugee camps are the result of inadequate **sanitation**.

- A. clutter B. pollution C. hygiene D. contamination

II. Fill in the blanks with the suitable words from the box. There are some words that won't be used.

genetic diversity	colour-blind	<i>disappearing</i>	adapt	poachers
infection	habitat loss	genetic	in captivity	in danger of

Many species are (0) *disappearing* due to the loss of their natural environment and increasing human activity. As more animals face (1) _____ from poachers, who illegally hunt and hurt wild animals, the survival of these species is at risk. In addition, (2) _____ and climate change have made it difficult for some animals to (3) _____ to new environments.

One of the critical concerns for wildlife conservation is the loss of (4) _____ within populations. When animals are kept (5) _____ for breeding programs or research, their limited genetic pool can lead to health problems in future generations. Furthermore, the (6) _____ of forests and oceans threatens the homes of countless species, making them (7) _____ extinction.

To combat these issues, conservationists are working to preserve habitats, reduce poaching, and maintain genetic diversity in wildlife populations through careful breeding programs.

III. Rewrite the sentence with similar meaning.

0. They deliver newspapers to our house every morning.

→ Newspapers are delivered to our house every morning.

1. The clients were offered a free tour of the historical city as part of the package.

→ A free tour _____

2. They have completed the project successfully.

→ The project _____

3. The teacher has been explaining the topic for an hour.

→ The topic _____

4. The manager gives the employees weekly feedback to improve their performance.

→ The employees _____

5. The email has not been answered by her yet.

→ _____

IV. There are 5 UNDERLINED MITAKES in the passage. Correct them in the table below.

Last week, I spoke in my friend about the upcoming event. He told me that he has been working hard, and he wished he would have more time to relax before the event. He was also excited that his team would be given the task of organizing the entire party.

The event, which will be held next Saturday, will feature many exciting activities. I wish I could attend the party, but I have to go to another commitment. I'll make sure to ask with permission from my manager so that I can attend, and I hope everything will go smoothly. The event will be organized by several teams, and each one has its own responsibility, including catering, security, and entertainment.

I've also heard that the guests will be taken to a private location, where they'll be provided to excellent food and drinks. It looks like it will be an unforgettable night, and I'm really looking forward to hearing all the stories after the event!

0. in	→ to	3. with	→ _____
1. has	→ _____	4. has	→ _____
2. would have	→ _____	5. provided to	→ _____

V. Choose the correct order of sentences a, b, c and d to make a suitable story.

The Lost Dog

Our beloved dog, Lucky, slipped out of his leash during our walk in the park.

a. Hours passed, and we were losing hope of finding him.

b. A young boy approached, holding Lucky gently by the collar.

c. Panic set in as we searched frantically for him, calling his name.

d. Overjoyed and relieved, we showered the boy with gratitude for reuniting us with our furry friend.

A. b – d – a – c B. c – a – b – d C. d – b – c – a D. c – b – a – d

Paper 1 Reading PART 3

You are going to read five different people's opinions about time travel.

For questions 16 – 30, choose from the people (A – E). The people may be chosen more than once.

Which person(s):

thinks it is best to appreciate the present?

16	
----	--

would make a different relationship decision?

17	
----	--

would try to help a family member?

18	
----	--

offers contemporary travel advice?

19	
----	--

prefers to stay in his/her own time?

20	
----	--

21	
----	--

is probably at least 50 years old?

22	
----	--

is probably less than 30 years old?

23	
----	--

is interested in history?

24	
----	--

would attempt to use time travel to prevent death?

25	
----	--

26	
----	--

is put off by old-fashioned clothes?

27	
----	--

thinks of impressing others?

28	
----	--

would make an investment?

29	
----	--

would not expect time travellers in general to receive a friendly welcome?

30	
----	--

Time Travel

Charlie

A

I'd travel back to the year I was born, and live my life again, but only if I could know then what I know now! I'd love to see my parents and grandparents again. I'd persuade my dad to stop smoking, so that he wouldn't die so young. On the other hand, in the present, I have two wonderful grown-up children and two precious grandchildren. Perhaps the answer is to make the best of the present and stop hankering after the past. If I could visit other times just for a day, I'd love to meet my parents as children, and go into the future to meet the great-great grandchildren I'll not live to see!

Chloe

B

I would not exchange today for any previous era. I have studied a lot of history and whilst I would be interested in certain eras there would be difficulties. For example, Tudor times - interesting, but as a Catholic I might have had my head chopped off; Eighteenth and Nineteenth Centuries - exciting, but too many petticoats to wear, never mind about corsets. Then there is the lack of education and opportunity for women to consider, and the lack of medical knowledge. No, today is the best time to live. Having said that, I would not mind the opportunity to take tea with Miss Austen - she would have been enormous fun.

Emily

C

Go back in time? Who'd want that? I mean, as soon as some people spotted you, you'd be the odd one out. And if you went back in time with all that futuristic equipment on and, for example, the alarm clock on your watch went off, you would be denounced as a devil; tortured, quartered and drawn, and then burnt at the stake! Travel to the future and you'd be a museum artifact! You'd be seen as some sort of primitive beast! I'm fine where I am at the moment, thank you. Also, to those of you intending to prevent the election/birth of various politicians, it won't work; if you succeeded, then you would have no incentive to do so, and thus wouldn't have gone. That's the paradox.

Jack

D

I have always dreamed of being a sailor in the merchant navy between 1920 and 1940. At that time, travelling to foreign ports like Yokohama, Saigon, Rangoon, Surabaya and such would have been the same as space travel is today. Imagine coming home after a long voyage, and telling the people in the pub all about your travels! You'd have such stories to tell! I have seen the majority of the world's cities now, and most look exactly the same as each other. If you want to travel somewhere that is still unique today, without the time machine, see Asia but steer clear of package tours. And hurry; do it now before it all becomes McDonaldised.

Liam

E

I'd go back maybe about five years and try to do a better job this time. I would never have ended the relationship with the love of my life. I wish I could've known better, and understood then what I understand now. I would also stay at college. I'd register 250 of the best internet domains possible, so by now I'd be a billionaire without having done a thing. But I wouldn't be selfish; I would change the world for the better with the money. Money can save lives and do unbelievable things in the right hands. Plus, I would have the girl! Oh well, back to reality.



You will hear three people, Norman and Linda Hunter, and Linda's friend Patty, talking in a shopping center about their children. For questions 24-30, choose the best answer A, B, or C.

24. How do Patty and Norman know each other?

- A. They worked together.
- B. They are old friends.
- C. They met at a party.

25. What does Norman mean when he calls Patty's child a "rocket scientist"?

- A. He is very smart.
- B. He designs rockets.
- C. He has a good job.

26. How does Norman feel about young children being encouraged to learn languages?

- A. He thinks it is easier for younger children.
- B. He thinks it is essential today.
- C. He thinks it is unnecessary.

27. When Linda says her son taught her computer chess, Patty

- A. is quite impressed.
- B. does not approve.
- C. decides to go to night school.

28. What can we guess about Linda's working schedule?

- A. She only works occasionally.
- B. She works a lot of hours.
- C. She has no time off.

29. Patty can probably afford to work less because

- A. she has financial help.
- B. her son will have a free education.
- C. she is a teacher.

30. What does Norman think is important for children?

- A. to have a lot of lessons.
- B. to have the latest toys.
- C. to have time to play.